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Job No:   3376-

 Albany Public Works Service Center
 

Memo No:          1

Date: 03/01/2016

 
To: Mark Detterman From: Ryan Marshall 

 Alameda County Environmental 
Health 

 C. Overaa & Co. 

 1131 Harbor Bay Parkway  200 Parr Blvd. 
 Alameda, CA 94502  RichmondCA  94801 

Phone: 510.567.6876 Phone: 510-234-0926 
Fax: 510.337.9935 Fax: 510-237-2435 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org Email: ryanm@overaa.com 
  

 
Subject:   Geotechincal Boring at 540 Cleveland Ave 
 
 
Per our conversation on the phone today, please refer to this letter in regards to our scope to be 
performed on March 3rd 2016.  To assist with the design of the new development for the site at 
540 Cleveland, I am working with Mike Wilson of Wreco to provide a full geotechnical report for 
the site.  To generate this report Wreco will require test borings at three locations significant to 
the structural design, and one soil probe to determine depth of bedrock on site.  I am attaching a 
site plan indicating approximate locations of borings to be drilled. Soil samples will be taken for 
the purpose of the geotechnical report.  Any other disturbed soils in the form of drill cuttings will 
stay on site in 55 gallon drums.  Per ACWD requirements all test holes will be grouted to their 
full depths with neat cement grout.  I understand that the site has a history of contaminants in 
the ground. I have read the Site management plan prepared by Ninyo and Moore dated July 
28th 2015 and our actions onsite by Overaa or Wreco will be performed in accordance with 
these guidelines.  If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me on my 
cell phone at (510) 719 0243. 
 
 
Cc:Mike Wilson 
 






